
Name: Sarah Avery 

Address: 35/14 Boolee Street, Reid ACT 2612 

Project: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 

My name is Sarah Avery, and I live at 35/14 Boolee Street, Reid ACT 2612. I 

completely object to Veolia’s proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. 

The NSW Government admits in its own Energy from Waste Infrastructure Plan that 

waste incinerators negatively impact human health: 
“Populations can still experience health impacts when emissions are below the 

national standards, and for some common air pollutants, there is no safe threshold of 

impact”. 
 
I understand that:  
The incinerator will exceed NSW government safety limits for air emissions during 

start-up, shutdown and many other ‘non-standard’ operating conditions.  
Veolia’s incinerators overseas often exceed safety limits.  
Veolia has a track record locally for failing to comply with license conditions at their 

existing Woodlawn facility. 
It's concerning that the NSW Government is considering Veolia’s proposal for a 

Waste to Energy incinerator, knowing it will be in an area where residents rely on 

tank water. 

I, Sarah Avery, have not made any reportable political donations in the last two years. 
I, Sarah Avery, acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration.  
 


